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November 30th, 2016  
  
Dear PS/IS 78Q Families,       
  
Thank you to everyone who participated in our last two fundraisers.  Our SHI cocktail party raised $1200 and 
our 1st Annual Turkey trot raised $2425 for a total of $3625!  Thank you to the owners of SHI for providing 
us with the venue, hors d’oeuvres, and cocktails and Pink Canary for their wonderful desserts.  Thanks to the 
Hunters Point Parks Conservancy, our very first Turkey Trot was a ton of fun, despite the chilly weather!  The 
kids had fun chasing our turkey mascot as they completed the ½ mile and mile races and ended with hot cocoa 
and pastries generously donated by Frank “Turtle” Raffaele, owner of COFFEED at LIC landing.   We are so 
grateful to all our volunteers for cheering on our mighty athletes and making this event a success!  Thank you 
to all the families who came to celebrate our school at this wonderful community event!    
Kind regards,  
  
The PS/IS 78Q PTA  
  


